Jamuary 24, 1955

Emanuel Windholz, M, D,

2285 Post Btreet

San Francisco 15, Cslifornia
Dear Windy:

I am transmitting to you herewith
copies of correspondence hetween Ives Hendrick
and me, and of the correspondence between
Dr. Hendrick and Dr, Noyes, whiech was the
basis of my exchange with Dr. Hendrick.

We have felt that a similar attaeck
might be made on all Institutes which have
non-medical training analysts and/or lecturers
on their staffs and we agreed to send these
coples to someone in each Institute which mey
be open to such an attack,

With cordial regards,

Sincerely,



